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Office of any inconsistencies which might be present. After all, like 
the banders themselves, the people in the banding office are human, and 
errors can occur. In this connection, it might be mentioned that it 
is desirable, before publishing any recovery records in any medium, to 
have the record corroborated by the Banding Office. This procedure will 
avoid the publication and subsequent perpetuation of erroneous 
records; in submitting such records to the Editor of EBBA NEWS, it 
would be helpful to state that such has been done. 

In reference to the note by Dr. c. Brooke Worth (EBBA NEWS, Jul­
Aug, 1955, p. 57), it should be stated that the purpose of this note 
was to poke fun at an apparently impossible situation and at the for­
mer vocation of the Editor rather than to publish a record of a 
recovery as such. As Mr. Duvall mentions in a letter, there was an 
error in transcription of the report, but there is no point in pub­
lishing the correction here since the whole recovery record was not 
presented in the first place. 

* * * 
NOTES AND NEWS ABOUT EBBA MEMBERS 

New EBBA member, Edward M. Noll, of Hatboro, 
Pennsylvania, is already nationally and internationally 
r enowned as an authority and consultant on television, 
especially concerning antenna systems. 

Recently, the latest revision of his "Television 
for Radiomen" has been published (Macmillan, 1955, 
$10.00). From an examination of this book, your Editor 
would say that Mr. Noll not only possesses a formidable 

and assured grasp of his subject but that he also writes in a most 
lucid and entertaining style. 

Dr. Paul H. Fluck, of Lambertville, New Jersey, informs the 
Editor that Mr. Noll has recently sold an article to 'Audubon Maga­
zine' concerning the recording of bird songs on tape. This topic will 
surely be of interest and value to students of bird song. 

+ + + 
All EBBA members, new or old, please send in something of 

interest about yourselves. Don't make the Editor do it all1 

* 


